Anonymous Anonymous

I own land in Willapa Bay and do not want a neurotoxin sprayed on the water or land that has the
potential to pollute my property and to kill all life on it. We have laws against air pollution, second
hand smoke, etc. and this is no different. This could have long-lasting impacts on the food chain and
should not be permitted. Oyster farmers must change their growing methods instead of looking for a
quick fix that could kill us all.



